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Last week many classes studied Anzac Day. It is very much part 
of our local curriculum for our students to study the history of 
the world wars, to understand how many New Zealanders have 
served overseas (including as peacekeepers in the world) and 
the many issues surrounding wars and the upheavels wars 
cause for many families, communities, societies and countries. 
 

Here are some photos from the Takahē trip (Middle syndicate) 

to the Richmond memorial on Cambridge Street, and also a 

display from Room 14. 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
Last week I mentioned that the mid-year Parent-Teacher interviews would be in Week 10 this term but in fact 
they will be held in Week 1 Term 3. Also at this time reports will be handed out to parents.  
 
 

 

4th May 2023 

From the Tumuaki desk this week … 

ANZAC COMMEMORATIONS 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Order forms have been given out. 

 Please return completed order forms to your child’s classroom 
moneybox or to the office.   

Order forms need to be at the office by  
THURSDAY 18th MAY 

PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

 

 



 

Friday 12th May 

PTC MEETING 
Monday 8th May 

7pm in school staffroom 

EVERYONE WELCOME 
 

Each week I will include a list of props we need…if you are happy to lend us any of 

these items please send to school and hand into the office. Make sure you name your 

item so we can return it to you. We will also keep a record so at the end of the term 

we can return to the right people. 

• Air horn 

• Megaphone 

• Old or toy microphone  

• Old empty large picture frame 70cm-50cm (or bigger) x4 

• Nursery Rhyme character costumes to borrow 

• Goldilocks wig 

• Animal onesie or costumes 

• A black and white cow head that can be worn 

HELP - We will also start our weekly sewing/props helpers – a notice will 

go out to the senior syndicate about this. Any other parents and staff who 

would like to help, come and see Glenna. 

Please let us know if your child will be away over the performance time – 

week 9. 

Thanks 

Glenna and Grant Senior Production 2023 

 



 

 

  

 

 
DISCLAIMER These are notices we include on request of organisations and individuals. 


